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Stars of the Week!

Homework Next Week

Supertato to the Rescue!
Wow! What a week! When we arrived at school on 
Monday, we found a taped off crime scene where 
some veggies had been trapped! The children put on 
their gloves and got very busy hunting for clues in 
the classroom. They found all sorts of evidence and 
put it in evidence bags to hand to the police! 

We came in to further chaos each morning! We 
looked at CCTV footage and the children soon 
realised that the culprit was Evil pea - the villain 
from the story, Supertato! They got busy making 
WANTED posters, made their own Supertatos and 
created traps to try and catch the little mischief 
maker!  

Thankfully we managed to catch Evil Pea in one of 
our traps and we put him back in the freezer where 
he belongs! Phew! 

Next week, we are going to continue to explore the theme 
of Superheroes. We will be creating our own superheroes - 
thinking about their names, their costumes and their 
super powers! On Thursday we say goodbye to Mrs Dudley 
who is retiring after many years working at Sherwood!  

This week, we would love you to have a go at making 
your own Supertato! Grab a potato and get creative! We 
look forward to seeing photographs of your finished 
creations on Seesaw! 


